
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Please note: The next meeting of the Fitch H. Beach 

Municipal Airport Advisory Board has been rescheduled 

to Monday, November 6, 7:30 a.m. in the lobby of the 

terminal building at the airport. 

Discussion topics are expected to include: 

• Airport Layout Plan update 

• Tree removal needs 

• Lobby remodel 

• Flight School update 

• Fuel branding 


